
Nora Pimentel 

From: Jennifer Herb 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 1:57 PM 
Jose Armas; Nora Pimentel 

Subject: FW: Senior Advisory Commissioner Position - resignation 

Hello-

Please see below email resignation from Senior Advisory Commissioner Segovia. Resignation effective Friday, July 16, 
2021. 

Do you know if we have a list of individuals from the latest Senior Advisory Commissioner recruitment? Wondering if we 
can pull from that to fill the vacancy. 

Thanks so much. 
Jennifer 

From: Ana Segovia <ana.segovia@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Friday, July 16, 202110:35 AM 
To: Jennifer Herb <JHerb@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Subject: Senior Advisory Commissioner Position 

Hello Jennifer, 
I regret to inform you that I am resigning from the position of Senior Advisory 
Commissioner effective immediately. I have accepted an employment offer from the City 
of Sunnyvale. This means I will be unavailable to attend our monthly meetings. Thank 
you for the opportunity to serve and I hope I can still volunteer for other community 
services. 

Ana Segovia 
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